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Monthly Meeting 
Monday - Aug 120 @ 7:00 p.m. 

Harlem Township Hall 

Ahoy Sailors! 

Change of Plans. 
As sailors we need to be flexible with our plans, optimistic that the weather will be good, and 
spontaneous. At the last meeting plans changed to go to Kenosha instead of North Point because of 
more things to do in Kenosha, a member’s boat in Kenosha and a more manageable sail for trailer 
sailing from Racine to Kenosha. On Saturday July 21st we had small craft advisories and high wind 
and waves on the lake that lasted through late Sunday the 22nd. So plans changed again. A new day 
was set to go on the weekend of 8/24- 8/26 staying in Kenosha on Saturday night. Plan on coming to 
Kenosha on Saturday night.  There is live music and a Barbecue Saturday night in town. 

So for sailing success – Plan a day to go, hope the weather is great, have your boat always ready so 
that sometimes you can just say – Today is a nice day. I’m going sailing! 

Club promotion items: If you would like a Rockford Yacht Club hat, T-Shirt, Ladies T-shirt, 
Sweatshirt or Hoodie they are all available on the site. They can ship to you or you can pick it up in 
the store. 
Here is the link to our promotion site: https://stores.inksoft.com/rockfordyachtclub  
  
Items on Calendar:  
8/24 – 8/26 Kenosha Rendezvous, Sail from Racine to Kenosha. 

Next meeting will be on Monday the 20th at Harlem Township Hall. We will be making plans for the 
Kenosha Rendezvous, with most of the activities at Kenosha probably taking place Saturday night. 

Also on the agenda for the meeting:  

Set a date for next Adopt –a –Road. 

Bring any sailing photos and video or stories to share from this summer. We can utilize the new TV. 

Commodore Brian 
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